MAINSTAY MANUFACTURING
Manufacturing Division
Quarterly Report
First quarter sales for the Manufacturing Division met and, in some cases, exceeded projected sales. The purchasing manager for Lakeside Trucking has informed us that Lakeside is currently reorganizing and will need to postpone orders for the second half of this year. This reduction in orders will have a significant impact on the yearly sales totals. Measures have been taken to compensate for this reduction and we anticipate that the Manufacturing Division will meet yearly quotas.
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